Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 268
Sent: Saturday, 3 July 2021 6:52 PM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: AGAINST the new Bill extending the Public Health Emergency Response

To the Committee Secretary
Economics and Governance Committee

I am AGAINST a new Bill extending the Public Health Emergency Response measures from 30 September 2021 to 30
April 2022.

This Amendment Bill 2021 goes AGAINST Queenslanders right to freedom and is undemocratic and a dictatorship on
every level.

By 30 April 2022. Queenslanders will have been living under ‘state of emergency’ conditions for more than two years
when in the past 16 months we have only had 7 deaths in this “state of emergency”.
This is Bill introduction warrants public discussion, if not debate.

Please be AWARE that Queenslanders ARE still paying attention, and we believe in democratic principles like the need for
public debate, transparency and accountable government.

Cheri Baumann
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